FamilyCare
Health

May 18, 2017

Support for HB 2122B

Members of the House of Representatives:
FamilyCare Health urging your support of House Bill 2122B.

We applaud the work that has been done to bring the bill closer in line to the
recommendations of the Oregon Health Policy Board. We support greater financial
transparency across the entire Medicaid program. We strongly support more community
engagement with the coordinated care organizations and the Oregon Health Authority.
And, we will continue to implement alternative payment methodologies that include
greater investments in primary care for our members in the tri-county area.

We do believe that HB 2122B can be strengthened further, and look forward to working
on these ideas in the Senate.

We urge members to vote in support of HB 2122B in the House of Representatives today.

Sincerely,

FamilyCare Health

Contact: Art Suchorzewski
Director, Government Affairs
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 1400
Portland, Oregon 97232
503-345-5755
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